Edsel Ford High School

Learning

for

Life

October 17, 2023
Dear Parents,

As part of our ongoing effort to be a good neighbor and keep an open line of communication with our
parents, I would like to take a moment to share information with you regarding an event that took place at
our school.

Today, after school, during dismissal a few students were involved in an altercation in the student parking
lot. Our school resource officer was already at our school. Due to our strong partnership with the
Dearborn Police, several police officers arrived to help with traffic and to clear the parking lot during
dismissal. Thankfully no one was seriously injured. The police are looking into and possibly will issue
disorderly/assault charges if necessary.

Please use this event as an opportunity to talk with your children about appropriate behaviors at school.
Any form of fighting will result in suspension and a ticket issued by the Dearborn Police for disorderly
conduct. Our staff is always concerned for the safety and well being of our students and we pride
ourselves on creating a safe environment for your children when they are here at school.

Edsel Ford has always been and will continue to be a safe haven for your children. Working together we
will keep our school and neighborhood a great place to live, work, play and learn.

Sincerely,

Ms. Hassan
Principal
Edsel Ford High School

20601 Rotunda Drive
Dearborn, MI 48124
Phone: (313) 827-1500
Fax: (313) 827-1505



